

20th March 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

# YEAR 5 VISIT TO HARRY POTTER STUDIO - THURSDAY 1ST MAY 2025

An educational visit to the Harry Potter Studio has been arranged for Year 5 children on Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> May; this trip has been planned as it supports our writing in English.

## **Timings**

The children will need to be in school for 08.00 as the coach will leave promptly at 08:15. We will aim to return to school the usual finishing time 15:20 (traffic dependent).

### **School Uniform**

The children need to wear a coat and their school uniform but have the choice of wearing trainers due to the amount of walking throughout the day.

#### **Packed Lunch**

Children need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle in a rucksack. Children do not need to bring any money (we **will not** be purchasing any items or food).

#### The cost of this visit is £32.00

Payment to be made online via your Bromcom My Child at School (MCAS) account. Payment needs to be made by Friday 25<sup>th</sup> April 2025 please.

If your child needs a travel sickness tablet, please ensure they take if before school. Please notify your child's class teacher if they suffer from travel sickness or have taken a travel sickness tablet so that we are aware and can keep an eye on them.

Yours sincerely

Year 5 Team

Executive Headteacher: Mr Lawrence Hyatt Head of School: Mrs Fiona Hayes **Courthouse Junior School** Blenheim Road, Maidenhead, Berkshire, SL6 5HE Telephone: (01628) 626958

Email: office@courthousejunior.co.uk Website: www.courthousejunior.co.uk